
  

Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting Minutes 
Town of Lake Park, Florida 
Invitation to Bid 101-2023 

Second Street Resurfacing & Green Infrastructure 
Friday, February 24, 2023, 2:00 p.m. 

Commission Chamber, Town Hall, 535 Park Avenue 
 

The Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting was conducted on Friday, February 24, 2023 at 2:00 P.M. 
Present were Project Manager John Wille, Stormwater Technician John Wyle, Public Works 
Director Roberto Travieso, Mr. Raul Mercado and Mr. Michael Mercado representing Water 
Resource Management Associates (WRMA), and Town Clerk Vivian Mendez. 
 
Project Manager Wille briefly explained the purpose of the meeting and the project. He 
reviewed each of the exhibits in the bid packet. Mr. Michael Mercado explained the scope of 
work. Project Manager Wille explained that there are trees in some of the swales. Public 
Works would work with homeowners to move trees. He pointed out that during the 
construction there would be open cuts in the roadway and they would be expected to keep 
the roadway open to the best of their ability to lower the impact on travelers.  
 
Project Manager Wille opened the floor to questions. There were no questions.  
 
Project Manager Wille encouraged everyone to go to the project site and submit any 
questions as instructed in the bid packet. He thanked everyone for attending.   
 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  
 
The mandatory pre-bid meeting adjourned at 2:11 P.M.  
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Town Clerk Vivian Mendez 
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